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January 2, 2025 

The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001  
Scrip Code: 532953 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Reply to clarification sought for increase in volume 

This is with reference to Letter bearing number L/SURV/ONL/PV/SK/ 2024-2025 / 329 and 
email dated January 2, 2025 by BSE Limited regarding increase in volume in the scrip of the 
Company. We wish to inform you that all material information and necessary disclosures in 
accordance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (‘Regulations’), have been regularly disclosed to the Stock Exchange by 
the Company in a timely and accurate manner and the Company has not withheld any material 
information/event which in our opinion would have bearing on the volume behaviour on 
Company’s scrip. 

The increase in Volume in the Scrip of the Company is purely market driven. 

We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Sincerely, 

For V-Guard Industries Limited 

 

 

Vikas Kumar Tak 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No. FCS 6618 
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